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March 25th, 1926.

• Valentine, Esq., 
he Veterans’ Alliance, 

156 Yonge Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:-
Let me thank you for your 

letter of yesterday with enclosures.
I have been much interested 

in learning the character of your organization 
and in the v/ork which it is carrying on. I < 
congratulate you on the results obtained*

ith all good wishes, I an.

Yours faithfully,

__
__


